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Please use this email string as supporting documentation for the amendment to be considered to D5

MAP request for the 45th Street Sidewalk Project.
 

From: Kurowsky, Steve M. 
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 9:21 AM
To: Stenberg, Beth
Subject: RE: South 45th Street
 
It is…two speed humps will cost $4,500.
 
 
 
 

From: Stenberg, Beth 
Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2019 6:05 PM
To: Kurowsky, Steve M.
Subject: RE: South 45th Street
 
This change request will be considered at the next appropriations committee meeting.  I just need
confirmation this $6,516.40 is enough.  I have another $1,867.60 if you need any of it, but I need to
know before I submit the information.
 
Thank you,
 
Beth
 

From: Kurowsky, Steve M. 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 12:50 PM
To: Stenberg, Beth; Bradley, Maxwell B.; Tipton, Benjamin K.
Cc: Purvis, Donna L.; Bentley, Denise G.; Brown, Jeffrey E
Subject: South 45th Street
 
All,
 

My contractor has verified receiving payment for the new sidewalk on South 45th Street.  We can
close PO#350959-1 now.  Beth Stenberg is creating a new ordinance with the leftover money so we
can install 2 speed humps along this corridor.  The leftover amount should be $6,516.40.
 
Thanks,
 
Steve Kurowsky, PE
Louisville Metro Government
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